
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Fire Department, with the assistance of the City Administrative Officer’s Employee 
Relations Division in consultation with employee labor representatives, as appropriate, to report 
to the Public Safety Committee with incentive options for Fire Department civilian mechanic 
positions, including pay parity with like Department of Water and Power classifications, in order 
to address employee retention issues for civilian personnel assigned to the Fire Department’s 
Supply and Maintenance Division.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2016-17 Budget on May 19, 2016)


